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The Book of Yahweh is used exclusively in this
article unless otherwise specified. It has the

Sacred Names restored, which were replaced under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic Church) in

all versions, such as the King James Version.

 

The Book of Yahweh

Shows Yahweh’s Plan

For Mankind in Advance,

Plus, the Plan of the Enemies

 

The Book of Yahweh is the collection of Writings of Yahweh’s
Prophets and Yahshua’s Disciples. The versions called bibles
are simply the translated versions of The Book of Yahweh,
translated from Hebrew to English. The King James Version is
the  most  popular  since  English  is  the  number  one  second
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language of all nations.

 

The Book of Yahweh, like the House of Yahweh or Kingdom of
Yahweh, are named in the Inspired Sacred Scriptures. Their
Names cannot be changed; they are forever.

 

Read this in:

Revelation 22:12-21

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they will have
right to the Tree of Life, and will enter in through the gates
into the City.

15 For outside are dogs, and sorcerers, and whoremongers, and
murderers, and worshipers of Gods (elohim) and everyone who
professes to love, yet practices breaking the Laws.

16 I, Yahshua, have sent My Messenger to testify to you these
things in the congregations of The House of Yahweh. I am the
Root and the Offspring of David, and the Bright and Morning
Star.

17 And the Spirit and the brides, say: Come! And let him who
hears, say: Come! And let him who is thirsty come. And whoever
will, let him take the Water of Life freely.

18 For I testify to everyone who hears the words of the
Prophecy of this Book: If any man will add to these things, it
will come to pass that he will add to himself the plagues that
are written in this Book:



19 And if any man will take away from the Words of the Book of
this Prophecy, it will come to pass that he will take away his
part out of The Book of Life, and out of Yahweh Shammah, and
from the things which are written in this Book.

20 He Who testifies these things, says: Surely I come quickly!
HalleluYahweh! May this be so! Come, Yahshua Messiah.

21 The love of our King, Yahshua Messiah, be with you all.
HalleluYahweh!

 

Verses 18-19 show that no one has authority to change any of
Yahweh’s Inspired Scriptures. The Inspired Scriptures make up
the  full  Book  of  Yahweh.  Number  In  Scripture  by  E.  W.
Bullinger proves The Book of Yahweh complete and cannot be
added to or deleted from.

 

Read:

Isayah 34:16

Search out The Book of Yahweh, and read. Not one of these will
be neglected. For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd; for
His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit has gathered them.

 

Notice that Yahweh, Himself, gathered the Scriptures, and in
the Last Days, had them all placed together in one complete
volume called The Book of Yahweh. Yahweh gave His Word that
not one of these will fail.

 

Yahweh shows in Isayah 34:16 that He is 100% certain that His
Plan for mankind, the earth, and the heavens that involve the
earth, will not lack in any way.



 

In the beginning was the Plan, Yahweh says. He is the Shepherd
of that Plan and the Inspired Scriptures that spell it out
completely.

Yahchanan 1:1-5, 12-13

1 In the beginning was the Plan of Yahweh, and the Plan was
with Yahweh, and the Plan was Yahweh’s.

2 The same Plan was in the beginning with Yahweh.

3 All things were done according to it, and without it nothing
was done, that was done.

4 In this Plan was Life, and that Life was the Light to
mankind.

5 Now that Light shines in the darkness, but the darkness does
not take hold of it.

12 But as many as received Him, to those He gave Authority to
become the Sons of Yahweh to those who believe the Testimony
of Yahweh—

13 Who are begotten, not of blood nor of the will of the
flesh, nor of the will of man, but of Yahweh.

 

The Plan

 

Genesis 1:26

Then Yahweh said: I will make man in My Image, according to My
Likeness; they will have Authority over the fish of the sea,
over the birds of the air, over the cattle, and over all the
earth  and  over  every  creeping  thing  that  creeps  upon  the



earth.

Psalm 8:1-6

1 How excellent is Your Great Name in all the earth, Yahweh
our Father! You have Your Glory firmly set above the starry
frame; the heavens.

2 From the mouths of babes and sucklings strength by You is
ordained, so You would still the enemy; the avenger would be
crushed!

3 When we consider Your heavens, the work Your Fingers framed,
the work of the moon and of the stars, which were by You
ordained;

4 What is man that You are mindful of him? And the son of man,
that You visit him?

5 For You have made him a little lower than the malakim, but
You will crown him with glory and honor.

6 You made man to be the ruler over the works of Your Hands;
You will put all things under his feet;

Psalm 23:1-6

1 Yahweh is our Shepherd; we shall not want.

2 He makes us to lie down in green pastures. He leads us
beside the still waters.

3 Yahweh restores our life; He leads us in the paths of
Righteousness for His Name’s sake.

4 Yes, though we will walk through the valley of the shadow of
death, we will fear no evil; for You are with us. Your rod and
Your staff, they comfort us.

5  You  prepare  a  table  before  us  in  the  presence  of  our
enemies. You anoint our heads with oil. Our cups overflow.



6 Surely Righteousness and mercy will follow us all the days
of  our  lives;  and  we  will  dwell  in  The  House  of  Yahweh
forever!

 

Yahweh shows that He will not allow evil, as the Gods, to be
part of His Kingdom that He is building from mankind for the
future of the earth and the universe.

 

See again:

Yahchanan 1:4-5

4 In this Plan was Life, and that Life was the Light to
mankind.

5 Now that Light shines in the darkness, but the darkness does
not take hold of it.

 

Notice the word ‘Light’ in these verses.

 

Compare:

Yahchanan 3:19

Now this is the condemnation: Light has come into the world,
but men love darkness rather than Light, because their deeds
are evil.

 

Verse 19: their deeds were evil?

 



Evil? Yes, as the Gods. Please get this!

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We may eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

 

Verse 5: most people miss the fact shown here in verse 5 – the
Gods are evil. Yahweh is not a God. Yahweh is perfect in
Righteousness. The Savior said so:

Mattithyah 19:17

But  He  said  to  him:  Why  do  you  question  Me  about
Righteousness?  There  is  only  One  Who  is  the  Standard  of
Perfection, and He is Yahweh; so if you would enter into Life,
keep the Laws of Yahweh.

 

Did you notice Yahshua’s instructions?

If you want Eternal Life:



·         Keep the commandments – KJV

·         Keep the commandments – Amplified Bible

 

Read the same thing in the last book and last chapter of
Revelation from The Book of Yahweh.

Revelation 22:12-14

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they may have
right to the Tree of Life, and may enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

The Coptic Catholic religion of Egypt worships all Gods, as do
all  Catholics.  Coptic  means  Egyptian.  Catholic  means
universal; meaning they worship all Gods, even the host of
heaven.

 

See:

Acts 7:42

Then Yahweh turned, and gave them up to worship the host of
heaven, just as it is written in The Book of Yahweh: Was it to
Me you brought sacrifices and offerings in the wilderness
forty years, O house of Israyl?

 

Now read:



Acts 7:34

I have most assuredly seen the affliction of My people who are
in Egypt, and I have heard their groaning, and have come down
to deliver them. So now come, I will send you into Egypt.

 

These same afflictions that plagued the twelve tribes in Egypt
are plaguing all nations today, and the people are rising in
protest.

Acts 7:35-43

35 This Mosheh whom they rejected, saying: Who made you a
ruler and a judge? is the one Yahweh sent to be a ruler and a
deliverer, by the hand of the malak who appeared to him in the
bush.

36 He brought them out, after he had showed wonders and signs
in  the  land  of  Egypt,  and  in  the  Red  Sea,  and  in  the
wilderness forty years.

37 This is that Mosheh, who said to the children of Israyl:
Yahweh your Father will raise up for you a Prophet like me,
from your brothers.  Him you will hear.

38 This is he, who was among the called out ones in the
wilderness with the malak who spoke to him on Mount Sinai; and
with our fathers, who received the Doctrine of Life to give to
us,

39 Whom our fathers would not obey, but they rejected him. So
in their hearts they turned back to Egypt,

40 Saying to Aaron: Make us Gods (elohim) to go before us. As
for this Mosheh who brought us up out of Egypt, we do not know
what has become of him.

41 And they made an image of a calf in those days, and offered



sacrifice to the God (el), and rejoiced in the works of their
own hands.

42 Then Yahweh turned, and gave them up to worship the host of
heaven, just as it is written in The Book of Yahweh: Was it to
Me you brought sacrifices and offerings in the wilderness
forty years, O house of Israyl?

43 No! But you have lifted up the idolatrous temple of Molech;
your God (el), and Chiun your star-God (el); Saturn, the star
of your God (el) which you made for yourselves. And I will
carry you away beyond Babylon.

 

Verses  35,  38:  Notice  that  the  twelve  tribes  of  Israyl
rejected Yahweh’s Righteousness, the Doctrine of Life. They
did not practice Righteousness.

Yahchanan 7:19

Were not the Laws given to you through Mosheh? And yet none of
you keep the Laws! Why do you seek to kill Me?

 

Verse 39: they turned back to Coptic Catholic God worship –
evil as the Gods.

 

Evil

 

Yahchanan 3:19

Now this is the condemnation: Light has come into the world,
but men love darkness rather than Light, because their deeds
are evil.



 

Did you notice, they practice evil, as the Gods (Gen. 3:5)?

 

Yahweh  showed  His  Power  over  all  the  Gods.  Remember,  the
Coptic Catholics worship all Gods.

Exodus 12:12

Because, on account that the Egyptians sinned against Me,
transgressing My Laws, this night all the firstborn in the
land of Egypt will be struck down; both men and animals, and
Judgment will be executed on all the Gods; elohim, of Egypt. I
am Yahweh.

 

Acts  7  shows  the  tribes  of  Israyl  rejected  Yahweh’s
Righteousness and, in their hearts, turned back to the Coptic
Catholic God worship – evil as the Gods.

Acts 7:42-43

42 Then Yahweh turned, and gave them up to worship the host of
heaven, just as it is written in The Book of Yahweh: Was it to
Me you brought sacrifices and offerings in the wilderness
forty years, O house of Israyl?

43 No! But you have lifted up the idolatrous temple of Molech;
your God (el), and Chiun your star-God (el); Saturn, the star
of your God (el) which you made for yourselves. And I will
carry you away beyond Babylon.

Acts 7:52-53

52 Which of the Prophets have not your fathers persecuted? And
they have slain those who foretold the coming of the Just One;
of Whom you now have become the betrayers and murderers—



53 You, who have received the Laws as they were ordained and
delivered by Malakim, have not kept them!

 

Verse 53: they had not kept the Laws of Righteousness, and
they do not keep them today. In fact, none of the 4,199
religions in this generation practice Yahweh’s Righteousness.
They are not following the way to Life. They are as the Gods,
evil. They are bringing death to all nations.

 

Compare:

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has
sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

Did you notice to whom they belong in verse 8?

 

Evil as the Gods

Entails What?

 



Evil as the Gods entails curses of all kinds, even murder and
war.

Genesis 3:1-6

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We may eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will
be  opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

6  So when the woman saw that the tree was desirable for food,
that it was pleasant to the eyes, and a tree desirable to make
one wise, she took of its fruit and ate. She also gave to her
husband with her, and he ate.

 

Eve and Adam turned to sin.

 

Compare:

II Corinthians 11:3

But I fear, that by any means, as the serpent subtly deceived
Eve with her craftiness, so your minds may be corrupted, and
led astray from the simplicity that is in the Messiah;



I Timayah 2:14

And Adam was not deceived, but the woman, being deceived, fell
into sin.

 

Now read to see what else these acts of sin entail.

Genesis 3:16-19

16  To  the  woman  He  said:  Your  sorrow  will  be  greatly
multiplied and your conception. In pain you shall bring forth
children; you must be led by your husband, for he shall rule
over you.

17 Then to Adam He said: Because you have heeded the voice of
your wife, and have eaten from the tree of which I commanded
you, saying; You must not eat of it—cursed will be the ground
for your sake; in toil you shall eat from it all the days of
your life.

18 Both thorns and thistles it shall bring forth for you, and
you shall eat the herb of the field.

19 In the sweat of your face you shall eat bread till you
return to the ground, for out of it you were taken; for dust
you were, and to dust you shall return.

 

Evil-as-the-Gods cut them off from Life and caused all kinds
of curses.

Genesis 3:22

Then Yahweh said: Behold, the man has become like one who has
begun to know Righteousness and evil. And now, he must not be
allowed to put out his hand and also take of the Tree of Life,
and eat, and live forever.



 

When they rejected the Tree of Righteousness; they rejected
Righteousness.

 

There are 4,199 religions in this generation that reject the
very thing the True Savior, Yahshua, said to seek first.

Mattithyah 6:33          

But  seek  you  first  the  Kingdom  of  Yahweh  and  His
Righteousness, and all these things will be added to you.

 

The very thing that Eve, Adam, and Cain rejected, Yahshua said
for us to seek first.

 

4,199 religions are seeking war in hopes of bringing “peace”.
They have all gone the way of Cain.

Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain…

 

The Way of Cain

 

Genesis 4:6-8

6 So Yahweh said to Cain: Why are you angry? Why are you
downcast?

7 If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.



The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

8 Now Cain talked with Abel his brother; and it came to pass,
when they were spread abroad, that Cain rose against Abel his
brother and killed him.

 

Before Cain turned to ‘murder your enemy, seek ‘peace’ through
war’,  he  was  taught  the  Peaceful  Solution.  He  was  taught
Yahweh’s Righteousness, as is shown in Genesis 4:7, which says
if you do Righteousness, you will be accepted. Those words
show us that the Tree of Righteousness, the Doctrine of Life,
was taught to Cain but he chose evil, as the Gods.

Genesis 3:5

For He knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes will be
opened,  and  you  will  be  as  Gods  (elohim),  knowing
Righteousness  and  evil.

 

Verse 5, evil as the Gods is shown to be sin.

 

See this in:

Genesis 4:7

If you do Righteousness, will you not be acceptable? And if
you do not do Righteousness, sin is crouching at your door.
The desire to sin is with you, but you must overcome it!

 

Sin and the desire to sin is what we see in the Gods (Gen.
3:5) and 4,199 religions in this generation today.

 



Remember:

Yahdah 1:11

Woe to them! For they have gone in the way of Cain…

 

The Christians follow the Roman Catholic Church, who teaches
against Yahweh and Yahweh’s Righteousness.

 

Prophecy

 

Yahweh inspired His Prophets to foretell the actions of the
enemies toward Righteousness.

 

Keep  in  mind  that  Yahweh  does  not  use  force.  Yahweh’s
Righteousness – the Tree of Life, Doctrine of Life, Eternal
Life – was taught. Yahweh’s Righteousness, the Tree of Life,
was rejected. So Yahweh foretold what He and His enemies, the
Gods, would do for the duration of the 6,000 year period
allotted to man to actually prove Yahweh’s Prophecies true.

 

Breaking Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness will bring curses. The
greatest and last curse is nuclear burning. Read on.

Genesis 4:11

So now, you are cursed from the earth which has opened its
mouth to receive your brother’s blood from your hand.

 

Not  practicing  Yahweh’s  Laws  of  Righteousness  will  bring



continual wars.

Genesis 4:14

Surely, You have driven me out this day from the face of the
ground; I shall not be seen by Your Face. I shall be a
fugitive and a vagabond on the earth, for there shall be
continual war, vengeance, and retaliation.

 

Surely, the leading religion of the God worshippers will do
this:

Daniyl 7:19-22

19 Then I would know the truth of the fourth beast, which was
different from all the others, exceedingly dreadful, whose
teeth were of iron, and his claws of bronze; which devoured,
broke in pieces, and trampled the residue with his feet;

20 And of the ten horns that were on his head, and of the
other horn which came up, before whom three fell—the horn that
had eyes, and a mouth that spoke very great things, whose look
was more stout; more mighty and imposing, than his fellows.

21 I beheld, and the same horn made war with the Saints, and
prevailed against them;

22 Until the Ancient of Days came, and judgment was given to
the  Saints  of  Yahweh;  and  the  time  came  that  the  Saints
possessed the kingdoms.

 

Notice the word until. Yahweh shows us the exact generation
and events.

 

Daniyl 7:23-25



23 This is what he said; The fourth beast will be the fourth
kingdom upon earth, which will be different from all other
kingdoms, and will devour the whole earth, and will tread it
down, and break it in pieces.

24 And the ten horns out of this kingdom are ten kings that
will arise; and another will rise after them; and he will be
different from the first ones, and he will subdue three kings.

25 And he will speak great words against Yahweh, and will wear
out; mentally attack to cause to fall away, the Saints of
Yahweh, and think to change times; Yahweh’s Feast Days, and
Laws; and they will be given into his hand until a time, and
times, and the dividing of time.

 

Notice that Yahweh sets a time limit. He shows how long evil
will survive before it destroys itself.

 

Daniyl 7:25 shows the time period in which evil will destroy
itself.

 

The time, times, and divided time is speaking of the seven-
year  peace  agreement  confirmed  with  Yitzhak  Rabin,  Yassir
Arafat, and Bill Clinton in 1993.

 

For details of that Prophecy, you need to read our books The
Mark of the Beast, Volume 1 as well as The End and Birth of
the Nuclear Baby. You can read The Mark of the Beast and Birth
of the Nuclear Baby on yisraylsays.com. But I urge you to get
the books. When you read, you will want to make notes and mark
subjects so you can teach others. The Prophecies are fantastic
and coming to pass even as I write.



 

President  Trump  is  involved  in  those  Prophecies  shown  in
Daniyl 9. In fact, those Prophecies will involve everyone
alive in this generation in one way or another.

 

The Savior, Yahshua Messiah, said that when you see all these
things, that we are seeing today, in this present generation,
His coming is near.

Mattithyah 24:7, 11-12

7 For nation will rise against nation, and kingdom against
kingdom, and there will be famines, and pestilences; disease
epidemics, and earthquakes; environmental disasters, in place
after place:

11 And many false prophets will rise, and will deceive the
many.

12 And because iniquity will abound, the love of the many will
grow cold.

 

4,199 religions are teaching the practice of iniquity, the
disobedience to Yahweh’s Laws of Righteousness that Yahshua
said to seek first (Mattithyah 6:33).

 

Read on.

Mattithyah 24:21-22, 29, 33-34

21 For then will be Great Tribulation, such as has not come to
pass since the beginning of the world to this time—no, nor
ever will be.



22 And unless those days were shortened, there would no flesh
be  saved;  but  for  the  Elect’s  sake,  those  days  will  be
shortened.

29 Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

33 In the same way, when you see all these things, know that
His coming and The End of the Ages are near, at the very door.

34 Truly I say to you: That generation will not pass away,
until all these things are fulfilled.

 

The  Book  of  Yahweh  is  unlike  any  other  book,  because  it
teaches perfect Righteousness to anyone who would choose to
enter into the Highest Kingdom in the universe. It also shows
in detail, Prophecies of what rebellion will bring and when.

 

It’s sometimes shocking, because The Book of Yahweh shows how
and when the 4,199 religions that pretend to teach the way to
Salvation, but are not, destroy themselves. These religions
have  deceived  the  whole  world  into  following  lies,  like
Christmas, Halloween, and Easter, all of which are condemned
in your bible, and The Book of Yahweh. We also see when
Yahweh’s Family will be given the kingdoms.

 

Read this now:

Daniyl 7:26-27

26 But the judgment will sit, and they will take away his
government, to consume and to destroy it completely.



27 Then the kingdoms and governments, and the greatness of the
kingdoms under the whole heaven, will be given to the people
of  the  Saints  of  Yahweh,  Whose  Kingdom  is  an  Everlasting
Kingdom, and all governments will serve and obey them.

 

These Prophecies are 100% accurate. They are explained in
detail in The Mark of the Beast, Volumes 1-2.

 

You are not blessed unless  you believe the Savior’s Words in:

Revelation 22:12-14           

12 And behold, I come quickly, and My Reward is with Me, to
give every man according as his work will be.

13 I am the First and the Last, the Beginning and the End.

14 Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they may have
right to the Tree of Life, and may enter in through the gates
into the City.

 

Did you notice verse 14?

 

Yahweh says don’t let anyone deceive you otherwise. Believe
the Scriptures.

I Corinthians 6:9-10

9 Do you not know that the unrighteous will not inherit the
Kingdom  of  Yahweh?  Do  not  deceive  yourselves.  Neither
fornicators,  nor  Godworshipers  (worshipers  of  Elohim),  nor
adulterers, nor men who commit sexual perversions with boys,
nor men who commit sexual perversions with other men,



10 Nor thieves, nor covetous, nor drunkards, nor revilers, nor
extortioners, will inherit the Kingdom of Yahweh.

II Corinthians 6:14-18

14 Do not be unequally yoked together with unbelievers. For
what fellowship has Righteousness with unrighteousness? And
what fellowship does Light have with darkness?

15 And what harmony can there be between Messiah and Belial;
worthlessness: Satan? Or what share does a believer have with
an infidel; untrustworthy, not faithful, not true nor loyal?

16 And what agreement does The House of Yahweh have with Gods
(elohim)? For we are the House of the Living Father. As Yahweh
has said: I will dwell in them and walk among them. I will be
their Father, and they will be My People.

17 Therefore: Come out from among them and be separate, says
Yahweh. Do not touch the unclean thing, and I will receive
you.

18 I will be a Father to you, and you will be My sons and
daughters, says Yahweh Almighty.

Romans 6:16

Do you not know that to whom you yield yourselves as servants
to obey, his servants you are whom you obey—whether of sin,
which  leads  to  death,  or  of  obedience,  which  leads  to
Righteousness?

I Yahchanan 3:4, 7-8, 10

4 Whoever commits sin, transgresses also the Laws; for sin is
the transgression of the Laws.

7 Little children, let no man deceive you; he who practices
Righteousness is Righteous, just as He is Righteous.

8 He who practices sin is of the devil, for the devil has



sinned from the beginning. For this purpose the Son of Yahweh
was manifested; that He might destroy the works of the devil.

10 In this the Children of Yahweh and the children of the
devil are manifest. Whoever does not practice Righteousness is
not of Yahweh, and he does not love his neighbor!

 

Notice verse 4, sin is breaking Yahweh’s Laws.

Verse  7:  Righteousness  is  practicing  Yahweh’s  Laws  (Deut.
6:25).

Verse 8: The preachers who teach you to sin, break one or more
of the Ten Commandments. Notice in verse 8 who they belong to.

 

Blessed are those who practice Righteousness.

Revelation 22:14

Blessed are those who keep His Laws, that they may have right
to the Tree of Life, and may enter in through the gates into
the City.

 

You won’t learn that anywhere except at The House of Yahweh.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many people will go and say; Come, and let us go up to
the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we



will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruning hooks. Nation will
not lift up sword against nation, nor will they learn war
anymore.

 

Notice verse 1: in the Last Days.

 

We are now in the Last Days, the nuclear generation.

Mattithyah 24:29

Immediately, but after the Great Tribulation of those days
will the sun be darkened, and the moon will not give her
light, and the stars will fall from heaven, and the powers of
the heavens will be shaken.

 

Few men will make it.

Mattithyah 7:14

Because straight is the gate, and narrow is the way which
leads to Life, and few there are who find it.

 

Read why!

Isayah 24:1-6

1 Before Yahweh’s very Eyes, the earth is made empty and it is
made waste; the face of it is perverted and its inhabitants
scattered abroad;



2 And it will be: as with the people, so with the priest; as
with the servant, so with his owner; as with the maid, so with
her mistress; as with the buyer, so with the seller; as with
the lender, so with the borrower; as with him who takes usury,
so with him who gives usury to him:

3 The land will be utterly emptied and utterly plundered, for
it has come to pass that this Judgment has been pronounced.

4 The earth mourns and fades away, the world mourns and fades
away, and the haughty people of the earth languish.

5 The earth also is defiled under the inhabitants of it,
because  they  have  transgressed  the  Laws,  changed  the
Ordinance,  and  broken  the  Everlasting  Covenant.

6 Because of this, the curse has devoured the earth, and they
who dwell therein are desolate; therefore, the inhabitants of
the earth are burned, and few men left.

 

May Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

Love, True Love,

 

Yisrayl Hawkins

YahwehsBranch.com

 

Call,  write,  or  email  us  for  more  information  about  the
Prophecies in this letter. Also join us every Seventh Day
Sabbath at 9am CT for live stream of our Sabbath Services on
Yahweh.com and Facebook live. Go to the Official House of
Yahweh Facebook page, when the video begins playing, just



click on the video to enter viewing mode. It’s as simple as
that.

 

 

 

 

 

 


